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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have made it to the end of another great year at Lighthorne 
Heath Primary School.  We hope you have enjoyed reading about 
your child’s achievements this year.in their end of year reports. 
 
Goodbye and good luck to Miss Hart who is moving onto a new 
job in September– we will miss you a lot!  
 

Thank you to everyone at Lighthorne Heath for  
making my past year so wonderful. All the children, 
parents and staff. I have got to know so many of you 
in the community so thank you! 
Miss Hart :)  
     
 
Parent pay  

We offer many exciting and educational trips to 
our children at Lighthorne Heath.  We always try 
to keep the cost of a trip manageable for families 
and we do subsidise some trips wherever possi-
ble.  We do have some families with some out-
standing payments and we would appreciate it if 
you could clear these prior to 19th July 2019.  We are very happy 
to implement payments plans for larger debts. 
 
Please also check you have cleared dinner money payments too.  
Many thanks 

 

Don’t forget to check out our fantastic website: 
Lighthorneheathprimaryschool.co.uk 

And twitter @lighthorneheath 

www.lighthorneheathprimaryschool.co.uk 

A reminder that breakfast club will restart on Tuesday 3rd 
September 2019. Open from 8am.  

Please speak to Mrs. Hendriksen for more information.  



 

 

Diary Dates 
 
Friday 19th July—Break up for the summer holidays 
 
Monday 2nd September 2019– INSET day.  
 
Tuesday 3rd September– Children return to school 

Whole School Summer holiday 
home learning  

The Matchbox Miniature Challenge 
 
The challenge is to see how many different tiny 
things you can collect over the holidays, which will 

fit into one matchbox. There will be a prize for the Winner 
when we return in September - we will need do some careful 
counting to see who has made the biggest collection. Enjoy ex-
ploring….  ( no living things please). 



 

50 ways to Take a Break 
How many of the listed ideas below can you tick 
off over the holidays ?   



 



 

 
 

We said a sad goodbye to our Year 6’s this week.  
Good luck and best wishes as you move onto secondary 

school! 

Year 6 Leavers 



 

Thank you to all those who helped out for 
the summer fayre last Friday and came along to sup-

port our school! 



 

This year the year 6 children took part in the 
‘Fiver Challenge’.’ They had to decide on a product to 

make and sell at the summer fayre, and any profit 
made would go towards extra treats for their pizza 

party. 

One group chose to make and sell stress balls.  They 
took a total of £12.80 at the fair, which was a profit 

of £8.90 
Another group chose to make and sell slime.  They 

made £9.20, which was a profit of £3.96 
The final group produced and sold slushees. They 

made a whopping  £17.20, which was £11.68 worth 
of profit. 



 

Tuesday 16th July 2019 
In these sessions we learned about safe and unsafe places to 
cross, how to detect when a car is moving and how to cross the 
road safely. We learned about different types of pedestrian cross-
ings, making sure we avoid distractions e.g mobile phones when 
crossing roads and about road signs and general safety on the 
roads. We shared our ideas in class. 

Thank you to all the staff that helped deliver this 
session and supporting them out and about. Including 
Weronika who gave up her free time to come and 
help the children. Thank you! 



 
 

 
 

 

Congratulations to all of this week’s  
Lighthorne Heath Heroes! 

 

House Points for this week 
 Rabbits       82  Dogs     55 

Guinea Pigs    52  Cats      54 



 



 



 

School Uniform 
You can order your child’s school uniform from www.myclothing.com or find them on 
facebook.  

School dress code:  

 Autumn /Spring     

Navy blue sweatshirt or cardigan OR Lighthorne Heath sweater/ cardigan 
Light blue or white polo shirt 
Grey skirt, dress or trousers 
Black sensible shoes (no open toe sandals)  

 
Summer term   
Grey shorts with a light blue or white polo shirt  
or blue and white gingham/ striped summer school dress. 
Black sensible shoes (no open toe sandals)  

Please refrain from wearing hooded jackets this is not part of our school uniform. 

Please can you make sure that your child has the correct uniform ready for  
September. This includes P.E kit and all uniform labelled if possible. This is really im-
portant for children to feel ready for school and it saves time during P.E lessons sort-
ing out spare kit.  


